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ANNEX 1

Summary of Responses
	Responder
	Comments

	Oxford Civic Society
	· Proposals need to match up with Bonn Square and maintain the open and shared space approach

· For the rest of the street, all those they have consulted are in favour of a genuinely "shared space" approach

· Careful consideration needs to be given to alert cyclists to the change as they approach Bonn Square.

· Similarly the whole status of the Sustrans route as it runs along New Inn Hall Street, reaches Bonn Square, crosses Queen Street whilst it is still heavily bussed, and proceeds down St Ebbes Street,

· The existing pavements are seen as much too narrow, and to define tracks which mitigate against the shared space approach - though this is what tends to be the general feel of the street, and could be reinforced, and the whole functioning of the street improved, with an appropriate uniform surface treatment

· is there really need for so much disabled parking?


	Cyclist Touring Club
	· The new paving would enhance the area.
· If it is going to become more of a shared/open space the need for the marked cycle lanes will become questionable.
· the road width is made/marked/defined so it becomes too narrow for 2 delivery vehicles to park side by side and block road access for cyclists
 

	Oxford Pedestrian Association
	· New Inn Hall Street offers disabled people a number of spaces in which to park cars. Kerb upstands do not serve disabled people well and kerb removal will be a great help to disabled people moving to and from parked cars.
· Kerb upstands of 50mm will simply reinforce, as do the kerbs at present, the suggestion that the principal role of the street is as a thoroughfare for vehicles - including bicycles - which will be navigated by people believing they have priority over people on foot 

· Narrow footways are very convenient parking spaces for bicycles. Obstructing a narrow footway with a parked bicycle removes that footway from use. The footway becomes an obstacle to people on foot, and in New Inn Hall Street this particularly affects those disabled people who park cars there. They are forced to use the carriageway despite its apparent role as a vehicle thoroughfare.
· Hence OxPA asks that every effort be made to resolve drainage issues and create a level surface 

	Oxonian Cycle Club
	· New Inn Hall Street is a prime opportunity for a shared-surface, it is already used like this by many pedestrians, but the footway itself is very inconvenient if you use a buggy or a wheelchair or walk two abreast.


	Local Business
	· In general supports the long term aim to make the area a pedestrian zone.
· Should consider restricting traffic to early mornings & evenings. 
· New Inn Hall Street has a high volume of pedestrian traffic & driving along the street has to be done carefully. 
· The kerb is a more definitive & safer boundary than a painted line on a kerb/road on the same level. 
· The pavement width should be increased for safety reasons.
· With no defined kerb there is potential for encroachment on to footway areas by users of the disabled parking area 
· During heavy rain we suffer from water running off the pavement & through the doorway into the building. This is not currently a serious problem, but I have concerns that without a kerb, additional surface water from the roadway could make the problem much worse. 



	City Cllr Pressell (Oxford City Council)
	· Supports proposals
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